
November 20, 2024

Dear Tribal Leader,

The White House is pleased to announce the 2024 White House Tribal Nations Summit 
on December 9th in Washington, D.C.

This annual Summit is at the core of the Biden-Harris Administration’s commitment to 
our Nation-to-Nation relationship with Tribal Nations. The Summit will feature new 
Administration announcements and updates in the Administration’s work to strengthen
Tribal sovereignty and self-determination. The Summit will also provide an opportunity 
to reflect on the transformational and lasting actions that President Biden and Vice 
President Harris have taken to support Indian Country in partnership with Tribal 
Nations.  

Additional details are forthcoming. Please register for the 2024 White House Tribal 
Nations Summit by no later than 5pm ET on Wednesday, December 4 at the 
link below. Due to limited capacity, we can only accommodate one Tribal leader per 
Tribe.  Tribal leaders who cannot attend, but would like to designate another 
governmental representative of the Tribe to attend, may do so by emailing 
TNS@who.eop.gov.

Please register here: https://www.whitehouse.gov/iga/tribal-nations-summit/register-
2024/

If you have any questions, please reach out to TNS@who.eop.gov.

Respectfully,

White House Office of Intergovernmental Affairs
White House Domestic Policy Council


